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TOWN OF WEST TISBURY 

SELECTMENS MEETING 

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 4:30 p.m. – 4:40 p.m. 

 

Present: Selectmen Cynthia Mitchell, Skipper Manter, Jennifer Rand 

Also Present: Philippe Jordi, Joan Ames, Heather Hamacek, Edie Prescott 

 

Scotts Grove Apartment Letter of Support:  C. Mitchell motioned to send a letter of support for the 

Scotts Grove project to the Department of Housing and Community Development. S. Manter seconded the 

motion.  The vote on the motion was unanimous in favor. 

 

Town Administrator Vacation Carry-Over:  C. Mitchell motioned to authorize the Town Administrator 

to carry over 124.5 hours of vacation time. S. Manter seconded the motion.  The vote on the motion was 

unanimous in favor. 

 

Mill Pond Plaque Donation: C. Mitchell motioned to accept with thanks the donation of $4,773 from the 

Friends of the Mill Pond for the plaque and any other Mill Pond maintenance use. S. Manter seconded the 

motion.  The vote on the motion was unanimous in favor. 

 

 


